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Dear Sir/ Madam

YORK STREET INTERCHANGE: NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PROCEED

Following the local inquiries for the proposed project, the Inspector has submitted his
report.

The Department has considered the Inspector's report and, in compliance with Article
67A (7) of the Roads (Northern Ireland) Order 1993, has decided to proceed with the
project, subject to the availability of finance.

Scheme development is well advanced and construction could commence in 2018 with
completion in 2021 subject to the availability of funding.

Electronic versions of the documents relating to the scheme, including the Inspector’s
Report and the Department’s Statement setting out its decision, may be viewed at the
scheme website hifp://www.yorkstreetinterchange.comy/index.himi

A hard copy of the Inspector's Report is available for inspection on request. The
Inspector within his Report has addressed each of the individual responses submitted as
part of the consultation process.

Any queries should be directed to the Department in writing at
Roads. SBiTEastern @infrastruciure-ni.gov.uk.,

Yours faithfully

r"‘--auu.-.
O J— mz/d&/ CHE)EEFPE\%%gUTIVE's
— RECEN R
D J MILLAR - 9‘ DE
Lands Branch . _ C 201
ELFAST PLANN ‘
SERVICE | V@

NVESTORS

Yy
v oo¥
4,

{
iy o IN PEOPLE

8




